
 
 
 
 

 

Release 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Mer id ian Energy  L imi ted (ARBN 151 800 396)  A  company  inco rpo rated in  New Zealand  
Leve l  2 ,  55 Lady  E l i zabeth  Lane,  PO Box  10840,  Wel l ing ton 6143  

 
merid ianenergy.co.nz  

Stock Exchange Listings NZX (MEL) ASX (MEZ) 

Clutha Upper Waitaki Lines Project Update  

30 June 2020 

Meridian Energy notes this morning’s announcement by Transpower (NZX:TRP) that following 

industry consultation during May 2020, the company is continuing with remaining works on the Clutha 

Upper Waitaki Lines Project. 

 

In December 2019, Transpower received funding of $5 million each from both Meridian Energy and 
Contact Energy (NZX:CEN) allowing enabling works to commence, with a view to project completion 
by mid-2022. 

However, with COVID-19 related delays, including international supply chains, the target completion 

is now winter 2023. 

 

The cost of the remaining work is estimated to be around $97 million and will be covered by 

connected parties through the existing process of transmission pricing. 

 

The Clutha Upper Waitaki Line Project increases capacity on lines between Clutha and the Upper 
Waitaki Valley to improve electricity supply into Southland during dry periods, and to allow additional 
generation to be exported from Southland. 

The project involves five components, the first two components were delivered in 2015 and 2016. 

Further information on the project can be found here: 

www.transpower.co.nz/clutha-upper-waitaki-lines-project 
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